
STATEMENT OF REASONS 
 

THE BOROUGH OF WARRINGTON (PARKSIDE DEVELOPMENT) (SPEED 
LIMITS) ORDER 2023 

 
As a result of the substantial Parkside development primarily in the Borough of 
St.Helens there are a number of new roads providing access to the development 
which require suitable speed limits. Adjacent existing roads have either changed 
classification or usage and it is considered to reduce a number of speed limits in 
keeping with the nature of the routes.  
 
 

THE BOROUGH OF WARRINGTON (PARKSIDE DEVELOPMENT) (7.5 TONNE 
WEIGHT LIMIT, EXCEPT FOR ACCESS) ORDER 2023 

 
As a result of the substantial Parkside development primarily in the Borough of 
St.Helens there are a number of new roads providing access to the development. 
The section of Parkside Road south of A573 Parkside Link Road is proposed to be 
declassified and subsequently the weight limit extents are deemed unsuitable.  
 


